
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

20th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We are currently getting ready for our next National Autistic Society Autism 
Accreditation assessment in a couple of weeks. 
 
The accreditation recognises work by a school or other organisation that shows 
commitment to understanding autism and that they offer an excellent service to 
autistic children, young people and adults. The process really aligns with our school 
values and is of significant importance to us as we want to provide the best for all of 
our pupils in terms of autism support.   
 
I know that we have recently sent out our own school parent surveys but these are 
different with questions linked to the areas that the assessors will be looking at when 
they come. We really appreciate you taking the time to complete them as your 
responses form part of the evidence that they consider when making their 
assessment. 
 
The survey can be accessed here:   
 
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=rtTbA7Baj0yW8XLXJWAEGG
DkRDmmqA1PvhgYzk4D-
xJUQjBZUDZLMlg0SEUyUElDMFk4WjRXTVE3Ti4u&route=shorturl  
 
 
Many thanks for your assistance with this. We know that working together helps 
support all of our pupils. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Erin McCarthy 
Head of School 
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